EFC – A camp by youths for youths!
We would like to invite you to our camp, which take place in Sweden, in the lovely spring season. The date is set to the 27th of April and will go on to the 1st of May. 
The main theme of our camp is to inspire the youths of Europe in politics with an influence of environmental thinking and acting. Our environment is a huge problem nowadays and it’s very important that we take care of our future society. Therefore, we are setting up a camp. It is not a world changing task, but every journey of thousands miles starts with one step.
Of course we not just going to have discussions and presentations, but also a lot of activities together. We will be at a place called Påarps Gård, where we have been offered a number of activities, everything from sport and canoeing, socializing and much more! At this place, there will be security persons available 24/7 and will have a commander in chief (Jennie Johannisson). This camp will be completely free from alcohol and drugs. So there is no need to worry! Violation of the rules will immediately result in a self-paid journey home. 
Our wishes are to invite 40 youths in the age of 16 to 21. From each group (of course it is not necessarily only one group from each country) we want 5 participants, where one is an older leader which can be a contact home and with a bit more responsibility for his group. The exact number in a group is not totally strict but something to yearn for. Though there is a limit over how many people we are taking from each country, therefore, do not reserve any flights before we have confirmed your participation in the camp.
We are happy to announce that there is no fee, you do NOT have to pay for living, food and other things you might need during your time with us. What you do need to pay for is your journey to Sweden. How you do it is on your conditions, if you go by plane, the best airport is the one located in Gothenburg (http://www.goteborgcityairport.se). In Gothenburg there is also a train station if you would like to go by train. If you arrive in Sweden at any another destination than Gothenburg, please respect that you need to get to Gothenburg before we can pick you up. (Of course you can suggest another destination than Gothenburg, for example Jönköping, but we cannot ensure that we will be able to get you from there. Please contact us for more information.) 
When you arrive in Gothenburg, we have arranged transportation for the trip to Påarp. It would be easier if you could arrive to in Gothenburg in the early afternoon, somewhere between 13:00-15:00. This would excellent if it is possible but of course we will have understanding if your flight is a bit to late or to early. We will solve this when we receive you arrival times. The EU-insurance card, must naturally be brought with you. 
This camp has really no restriction, and you do not need any knowledge in advance. What could be good is some knowledge in English, we are several countries and none with same language, and we do want to communicate with each other. Also good commitment would be good, it is more fun that way! And of course a happy smile!

For questions and further information, please contact us!
efc@live.se
Greetings from 
Environmental Future Camp – Lois Orre, David Grönbäck, Jonas Hellman, Ellen Larsson
